
 

 

April Newsletter 

Director’s News: 

 

Just Plane kids’ main goal is providing all enrolled children with foundational support, 

enhancing school readiness skills and setting them up for long-term educational 

success.  Our teaching staff are here to work with children to foster language and 

literacy, social-emotional, cognitive development and motor skills in their most 

formative years.  

Just Plane Kids will be celebrating The Week of the Young Child from April 7 through 11, 

2025. This week is dedicated to celebrate early learning and supporting young children, 

their teachers, families and communities. During this week we will have fun- filled 

activities for all to enjoy and I hope to see you in your child’s classroom.  

We ( Just Plane Kids’ children) participated in FAA Aviation and Aerospace Art contest 

in January and we finally received the feedback. Please look for a certificate of 

participation as teachers will be sending them home with your child.  

I also would like you all to know that Just Plane Kids have an open door policy. So 

please come and share your concerns, questions or just come and join your child in their 

classroom any time you wish to.  

Upcoming Events:  

The Week of the Young Child: April 7-11 

Family Activity "Plant seeds and watch them grow." 

 CAEYC  conference April 11 to 13,  

Spring fest: April 18 

Easter Sunday: Center close 

Earth  Day  April  22 

 

Kindergarten  performance:  April  25

 

World Pilot day: April 26

 

Book fair starting: April 28

  

 

Board Meeting: April 21



 

  Visit from the dentist: April 29 

  At  the  same  time  thank  you  so  much  for  your  continued support.

 Kamaljit Kaur (Director of Just Plane Kids)

 Teddy Bear Class:

 “Potty Training”

 Potty training must begin in the home and in conjunction with your child's teachers, we

 
will observe and look for cues that your child is ready, such as physically (have bladder

 
capacity and muscle control), cognitively (be aware of what is expected), and

 
emotionally (be comfortable to give up the diaper process). Here are a few things to keep

 
in mind:

  
Observe for readiness signs: Look for signs like your child showing interest in using the

 
potty and teach them the words for number 1 and number 2, whatever you prefer.

 
Make it fun: Sing potty songs, read potty training books, or use a potty training doll to

 
make the experience enjoyable.

 
Follow a consistent routine: This will help your child anticipate when they need to go

 
and make it easier for them to learn.

 
Be patient: Potty training takes time, and setbacks are common

 

 

 

 

Busy Bee Class:  

Dear Families,  

As Spring arrives we hope you and your children are enjoying the warmer weather and 

longer days.  We’re excited to share upcoming events and activities, including    

Springtime Gardening in our own play yard. Here is an overview of what is to come:  

Our Curriculum unit will be this month: Springtime activities; such as planting, digging, 

looking for bugs etc. These skills will foster a sense of wonder in the natural world. 

Children will learn to plant seeds in our Garden and take turns watering the plants daily, 

and learning how to nature, take care of plants and vegetables that we grow and then 

taste them.   Children will have the opportunity to engage in:  Language, Arts  & Crafts, 

 



 

Songs, texture, soil and dirt, counting and Measuring as they will take real time 

observations. 

 

 

 

 

Brown Bear Class: 

Hello Brown Bear Families,  

As we welcome this new month we ask that you check your emails often, as they will 

have lots of additional information. If you are not receiving the emails see one of the 

classroom teachers as soon as possible. This month we will be reviewing all the letters of 

the alphabet and the sounds they make, please practice with your child at home. We will 

be learning through hands-on experiences about recycling, rain, rainbows, spring, 

plants and gardening with an emphasis on encouraging the children to ask questions 

about their environment and learn how to protect it. As a classroom experiment we will 

be  hatching butterflies and monitoring their phase changes right inside the classroom 

for all of us to observe and take note of their growth. 

 

 

TK/ Kindergarten Class: 

Language Arts: children will learn to identify Nouns and Verbs.Understanding nouns 

and verbs is crucial for building strong sentences, improving communication, and 

grasping the fundamental structure of language, enabling clear and effective expression.  

 

Math: Geometry: 2D and 3D shapes. Children will identify and name each shape, count 

its sizes and vertices. They will have an opportunity to play and build with shapes and 

will make connections with shapes of real-world objectives. Learning about 2D and 3D 

shapes help children develop spatial reasoning, visual skills and an understanding of the 

world around them. 

 

 Science: ongoing planning in planting our garden in our school, identifying and 

exploring plants that we eat and the foods that come from different plants. Also, we will 

be learning about Animal Life Cycle Types and Stages. Understand the basic definition 

 



 

of animals and explore what they need to stay alive, attributes, where they live, how they 

adapt to their environment and explore relationships between people and animals.  

 

Social Studies: children will learn about Leaders such as; introducing the constitution, 

citizens; a member of a country and about the rights of voting, how people from other 

countries become citizens and how they have the right to vote by their choice. 

 

 


